Breton, Mary B

From: Matt Poole <user@votervoice.net>

Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 11:49 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Please Vote Against California's Advanced Clean Trucks Rule

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Air Quality Bureau Cayting,

Mandates are NOT the answer here. We do not have the electrical infrastructure to support a mandate. This would make our entire economy vulnerable &
weak. New Hampshire isn't moving forward with such mandates, which means if we do, Maine business will be a distinct disadvantage. | am not against electric
vehicles, however they need many years of continued innovation/testing. If they work well, everyone will buy them. A premature mandate is no the answer.

Sincerely,

Matt Poole

110 Sproul Rd

Walpole, ME 04573
mattpoolell@gmail.com



